

Friday 31st March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am writing at the end of Term 4, with news and an update.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a happy Easter and relaxing family break. Aspire schools return on Monday 17th April 2023.

INSET days 2023-24

There was an error in the dates shared last week apologies - below are the corrected dates

Friday 1st September 2023

Monday 4th September 2023

Friday 15th December 2023

Monday 19th February 2024

Friday 28th June 2024

A Vacancy at Ulcombe CEP School

A vacancy in the office has arisen at Ulcombe C of E Primary School - Mrs Rouse is sadly leaving us after working in three of the Aspire schools. If you would be interested in applying for the position please contact Mrs Masters at the school to discuss.

Thank you

Thank you for all your support over the last term, we are grateful for your time, support, questions and challenges. Thank you to the pupils for all their hard work, and for challenging us to be the best staff we can be. Finally thank you to the staff and governors for making Aspire what it is.



I can be contacted during the holidays for urgent queries at exechead@aspire-kent.org.uk. I will not be checking emails every day but will be on call when required

Kind regards,

Emma Hickling
Executive Headteacher